
Attention Development Services Department of Salmon Arm,

In an effort to remain neighbourly we accept that the setback has to be reduced. However, we do have
some concerns,

1. How was the occupant of Lot 4, Section 14 in Salmon Arm BC issued a building permit and allowed
to build without having to submit a professional survey of the property before building?

2. If this building is being used now or in the future as a secondary suite or business we are concerned
that it will continue to affect and impeed our ability to safely enter and exit our driveway at Lot 5,
section 14 (  NE) Salmon Arm because the resident at Lot 4, Section 14 (

 NE) stores building materials & parks vehicles on the street in front of our property which is
hardly a single lane (on a street that is very problematic and poorly designed) and has poor access
to our one and only parking spot. See image below:

Sincerely,

Heather & Tony Yip
 NE

Salmon Arm, BC
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